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Christmas is fast approaching and help is required for Christmas 

wrapping at Mandurah, Halls Head and  hopefully Warnbro 

throughout December. 

 

This event raises a lot of money for K9, so please get in touch with 

Sonia on fundraising@k9dogrescue.org.au if you wish to help out this 

year.  Even if itõs a couple of hours a week.   

Christmas Wrapping 

mailto:Tash.scott@hotmail.com


Hello 

Everyone, 

On behalf of all 

our dogs and 

Volunteers, I 

would like to 

THANK YOU 

for your 

valuable 

support and 

welcome you 

to our 2018 

Annual 

General 

Meeting. 

 

There are many people to thank for their ongoing 

hard work, in the Office, in the Kennels, and out in 

the field and of course our Members and Sponsors.  

We have a great Committee, who are a pleasure 

to work with.  

Gillian, our Treasurer who works alongside 

Yvonne our Bookkeeper. They have done a terrific 

job keeping our finances in order.  Rhona, who 

runs our South West Branch, along with her 

Volunteers and Foster Carers.  Janine, our Public 

Relation Officer, who also is involved in the 

Inductions of our new Volunteers.  Linda, who 

performs many tasks on the Committee along with 

assisting Carol with the Secretary Role.  Duncan, 

who liaises with Graeme and Mike to ensure works 

around K9 are carried through, and he also assists 

with fundraising.  Dan, our IT expert, who 

oversees our Websites and ensures that our 

computers operate and run smoothly. 

Carol, who has been our current longest serving 

Committee Member, as Secretary, is stepping 

down from the position of Secretary.  Carol is 
remaining on the Committee as Liaison, Editor in 

Chief and will still be assisting with the secretarial 

role, as well as assisting training our new 

Volunteers in the Office. 

 

Graeme our Projects and Building Manager, always 

does many small projects behind the scenes, as well 

as his big target goals!  Graeme has built Mike a 

"Man Cave", where all the necessary and valuable 

equipment needed to maintain K9 are housed 

safely.  Graeme rebuilt exercise Yard 5, which is 

also a viewing yard.  This now has top quality shade 

cloth cover which Graeme managed to get donated 

to K9.  There have been problems with the 

drainage system in the old kennels and Graeme 

together with his small team of helpers, have 

resolved this problem.  Thank you Graeme for all 

your dedication and hard work that you give to K9. 

 

Mike, our wonderful Caretaker.  Mike works 

A message from the PresidentñReport as presented to the AGM 
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tirelessly in and around K9, to ensure that the kennels 

are clean and disease free and that the grounds are 

kept in top condition and the kennels are kept and 

repaired safely for our dogs.  Sadly, Mike lost his 

beloved dog Dakota, earlier this year. Our Volunteers 

were all there for Mike at this sad time.  Earlier in 

October Mike sustained a bad injury to his leg whilst 

repairing the kennels.  Mike had to take time off to 

recover.  Peter Jethon took charge under Mike's careful 

eyes.  Peter covered for Mike for nearly two weeks, as 

well as maintaining his kennel position.  A big thank you 

Peter from all at K9. 

 

We have a terrific Dog Trainer at K9 in Lisa.  Lisa not 

only trains our dogs and volunteers, but also fosters 

many of our K9 dogs.  This includes puppies which Lisa 

has helped deliver and hand rear.  Lisa grooms and 

baths some of our dogs which come in to K9 in 

dreadful conditions.  Lisa is working with the 

Committee on training packages for all our dogs once 

they leave K9. 

 

Sonia and her amazing Fundraising Team do an amazing 

job.  They regularly do Adoption days, visit schools and 

homes and attend sausage sizzles.  Congratulations 

Sonia and Duncan, on the birth of your gorgeous 

daughter Harper.  Harper regularly assists her Mum at 

the many Events they attend. 

 

We have two Kennel Supervisors, Leonie and Peter.  

Leonie acted as our Dog Trainer whilst Lisa was on 

holiday.  Leonie is in training under Lisa to become a 

Dog Trainer.  We are hopeful that in the New Year 

Leonie will be able to study the National Dog Training 

Federation Course.  Leonie also holds our Inductions 

and assists in the running of the kennels.  Peter is a 

tireless worker at K9.  He has worked alongside 

Graeme in making Yard 5 the showpiece of K9, as a 

meet and greet Yard.  Peter is regularly seen with 

trailer loads of concrete slabs, sand and artificial turf, to 

improve the grounds at K9.  All of these materials have 

been donated free of charge. 

 

We have a very accomplished Artist at K9. Peter 

Garside is a great Photographer, but also paints 

portraits of animals and just about anything else.  Peter 

along with his wife Liz, also hold exhibitions and all 

proceeds are donated to K9. 

 

A big thank you to all our Sponsors, as we have quite a 

few on board now. 

Halls Head Vets provide without doubt, the best and 

most loving service to all our dogs. 
Earlier this year we received a Grant from Lotterywest.  

This was for a 4wd Ride on Lawn Mower and Trailer, 

along with a Commercial Washing Machine and Drier.  

This has made things a lot easier for Mike around the  

Contõdéé. 



Farewell Ruby  
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K9 Rescue Southwest ¢ƘŜ {ƻǳǘƘǿŜǎǘ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǉǳƛŜǘ ŀǎ ŦŀǊ ŀǎ ǎǳǊǊŜƴŘŜǊŜŘ ŘƻƎǎ ƎƻŜǎΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ 
ƳŜŀƴǎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ŀǊŜ ǊŜŀƭƛȊƛƴƎ ŘƻƎǎ ŀǊŜ ǾŜǊȅ ƳǳŎƘ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ŀƴŘ 
ƴƻǘ ŀ ŘƛǎǇƻǎŀōƭŜ ƛǘŜƳΦ  
¢ƘŜ ǇƻǳƴŘ Ƙŀǎ ŀƭǎƻ ōŜŜƴ ǉǳƛŜǘΣ ǎƻ ƎƛǾŜǎ ǳǎ ƳƻǊŜ ǝƳŜ ǘƻ Ǉƭŀƴ ƻǳǊ ŦǳƴŘπ
ǊŀƛǎƛƴƎ ŜǾŜƴǘǎΦ ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ƳŀǊƪŜǘǎ ƴƻǿ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊ ƛǎ 
ǿŀǊƳŜǊΣ ŀ ǊŀƉŜ ƻƴ нпǘƘ bƻǾ ŀƴŘ ŀ .ǳƴƴƛƴƎǎ {ŀǳǎŀƎŜ {ƛȊȊƭŜ ŬǊǎǘ ǿŜŜƪ 
ƻŦ CŜōΦ {ƻ ǇƭŜƴǘȅ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ƻƴ ǿƛǘƘΦ  
²Ŝ ŀƭǎƻ ƘŀǾŜ /ƻƭƭŜŎǝƻƴ ǝƴǎ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘƻǳǘ .ǳǎǎŜƭǘƻƴ ϧ aŀǊƎŀǊŜǘ wƛǾπ
ŜǊΦΦΦŀƴŘ ŀ ŎƻǳǇƭŜ ƛƴ .ǳƴōǳǊȅ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǝƻƴ ŀƳƻǳƴǘŜŘ ǘƻ Ϸмлоу 
ǿƘƛŎƘ ƛǎ ǘŜǊǊƛŬŎΦ ²Ŝ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘ ŀōƻǳǘ ŜǾŜǊȅ н-о ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƘŜƭǇǎ Ǉŀȅ 
ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƪ ƴŜŜŘŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŘƻƎǎΦ  
¢Ƙŀƴƪǎ ǘƻ {ƻǳǘƘǿŜǎǘ tŜǘǎ ƛƴ .ǳƴōǳǊȅ ϧ /ƛǘȅ CŀǊƳŜǊǎ ƛƴ .ǳǎǎŜƭǘƻƴ ŦƻǊ 
ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ŦƻƻŘ ϧ ƎƻƻŘƛŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜȅ ƘŀǾŜ ŘƻƴŀǘŜŘ ǘƻ Yф {ƻǳǘƘǿŜǎǘ ŀƴŘ 
ǘƘŀƴƪǎ ǘƻ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ǘƘŀǘ ŘƻƴŀǘŜǎ ǘƻ Yф wŜǎŎǳŜ ƛƴ ƎŜƴŜǊŀƭΦ   !ƭǿŀȅǎ ŀǇπ
ǇǊŜŎƛŀǘŜŘΦ                                                                                                  wƘƻƴŀ 

Fundraising Calendars  

Presidentõs Report Contõdé. 

 
grounds, and a big difference to our Volunteers 

who operate the Laundry.                                   

Peel Volunteer Resource Centre not only provide 

support and Volunteers to K9, but also have some 

terrific Courses and Programmes throughout the 

Year. PVRC have invited K9 to take part in a new 

Pilot Programme, working with Volunteers with 

Disabilities. This is an exciting Programme, which is 

called Socialability.  

 

This Year K9 started a new Programme "Adoption 

Day". The first one was so successful and popular 

that we decided to hold four a year. This is all about 

K9, our wonderful dogs and our wonderful 

Volunteers. K9 is open to the public and we invite 

stallholders down.  This is also a large 

fundraiser.  Our next one is on the 8th December, 

and we would welcome you all to come and meet 

our dogs and volunteers.  It really is a special and 

magical day. 

 

Another new Programme for K9 is "dog bones for 

donations". This concept was put together by Steve 

Larkins.  Basics are that many cafes are now dog 

friendly, one such cafe being Pengoes at 

Rockingham. Pet City provide the dog bones 

{donated}, and a pet owner can buy a dog bone 

by donation.  This is proving very successful, with 

several more cafes coming on board. 

 

I am pleased to let you all know that we now 

have the budget and the funds within that budget 

to renovate and rebuild the old kennels block in 

the New Year.  This is thanks to a bequest left to 

K9 by Brenda Sumner.  We will be starting an 

appeal for donations to help with the items not 

included in the budget, i.e. doors, door frames 

and other larger sundry items.  We would 

welcome any support with this. 

 

To all our wonderful Volunteers, the biggest 

THANK YOU from all our dogs, K9 and the 

Committee. 

I would like to thank all of you for your 

continued support. 

My very kindest Regards 

 /ŀǊƻƭ /ŀǊǘŜǊΣ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ 

 

Available in many stores in the Peel and Rocking-

ham area or call the office on 9581 9005 to check 

for locations. 

4ÈÅ ÃÁÌÅÎÄÁÒÓ ÃÏÓÔ ÏÎÌÙ ΏΣΡȢΡΡ ÅÁÃÈ ÁÎÄ 

ÍÁËÅ ÉÄÅÁÌ #ÈÒÉÓÔÍÁÓ ÇÉÆÔÓȦ 
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Fundraising 

Our hard working Fundraising team have been out n about taking our wonderful dogs to the many events hop-

ing to find their furever homes. 

We have had dogs (and volunteers) at ôThe Cooby Canine Capersõ in September and at the ôRockingham Furry 

Friends Fun Dayõ in October. 

A couple of very successful Sausage Sizzles at the new Bunnings store in Mandurah, where our dogs are really 

popular with the passing customers. 

Every month there has been an Adoption Day at Pet City in Mandurah, who are wonderful sponsors of K9. 

 

Here is a great photo of 3 of our beautiful dogs 

Harrison, Chop & Chase with some of our dedicat-

ed hard working volunteers at one of the Adoption 

days at Pet City. 

 

We have two sausage sizzles coming up 2nd De-

cember and 30th December at Bunnings Green-

fields. Anyone interested in helping please contact 

Soniañyou don't have to volunteer at K9 to help.  

We are also gift wrapping again at Mandurah, Halls 

Head and hopefully Warnbro. If you can help please 

contact me for more information  

 

Next year we are looking to hold a couple of fundraising events like a quiz night. If you would like to help or-

ganise please contact the fundraising coordinator,  Sonia.  It takes a lot of effort to run such events so any help 

would be sincerely appreciated. 

For more information please contact Sonia on  fundraising@k9dogrescue.org.au 

A Gift in Your Will   

hƴŜ ǎƻǳǊŎŜ ƻŦ ƛƴŎƻƳŜ ǘƘŀǘ Ƙŀǎ ƳŀŘŜ ŀ ōƛƎ ŘƛũŜǊŜƴŎŜ ŀǘ Yф 5ƻƎ wŜǎŎǳŜ ƻǾŜǊ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ ŦŜǿ ȅŜŀǊǎ ƛǎ ōŜǉǳŜǎǘǎΦ  
¢Ƙƛǎ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ŀ ǎŜƴǎƛǝǾŜ ǎǳōƧŜŎǘ ŀǎ YфΩǎ ŬƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ ōŜƴŜŬǘ Ƙŀǎ ƳŜŀƴǘ ǘƘŀǘ ǎƻƳŜƻƴŜ Ƙŀǎ ǇŀǎǎŜŘ ŀǿŀȅ ŀƴŘ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ 
ŀƴŘ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ƘŀǾŜ ƭƻǎǘ ŀ ƭƻǾŜŘ ƻƴŜΦ  CƻǊ Yф ǘƘŜǎŜ ōŜǉǳŜǎǘǎ ƘŀǾŜ ƳŜŀƴǘ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘ ōȅ ǿŀȅ ƻŦ ƛƳǇǊƻǾƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƭƛŦŜ ŦƻǊ 
ǎƻ Ƴŀƴȅ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ŘƻƎǎΦ  hƴŜ ƎŜƴŜǊƻǳǎ ōŜǉǳŜǎǘ Ǝƻǘ ǳǎ άŀŎǊƻǎǎ ǘƘŜ ƭƛƴŜέ ǿƛǘƘ ŦǳƴŘƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ƴŜǿ ƪŜƴƴŜƭ ōƭƻŎƪΣ 
ƻǘƘŜǊǎ ƘŀǾŜ ƎƻƴŜ ǘƻǿŀǊŘǎ ŀ ǾŜǊȅ ƳǳŎƘ ƴŜŜŘŜŘ ƴŜǿ ǾŀƴΦ  ¢ƘŜȅ ŀƭǎƻ ŎƻǾŜǊ ŜȄǇŜƴǎƛǾŜ ƻǇŜǊŀǝƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ ŘƻƎǎ 
ƛƴ ƴŜŜŘ ǎƻ ŀǎ ǘƻ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜ ŀ ōŜǧŜǊ ǉǳŀƭƛǘȅ ƻŦ ƭƛŦŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƳ ŀƴŘ ŀƭǎƻ ƎƻŜǎ ǘƻǿŀǊŘǎ ǘƘŜ ŜǾŜǊȅŘŀȅ ǊǳƴƴƛƴƎ ƻŦ Yф ǎƻ 
ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǎǘŀũ ŀƴŘ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎ Ŏŀƴ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ŜǾŜǊȅ ŘƻƎ Ƙŀǎ ŀ ŎƘŀƴŎŜ ǘƻ ŦŜŜƭ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭΦ  
 
LŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ƻǊ ǊŜƴŜǿƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ǿƛƭƭ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǎƛŘŜǊ ƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ Yф wŜǎŎǳŜ ŀǎ ȅƻǳǊ ƭŜƎŀŎȅΣ ƭŀǊƎŜ ƻǊ ǎƳŀƭƭΣ ǿƛƭƭ 
ƳŀƪŜ ŀ ōƛƎ ŘƛũŜǊŜƴŎŜ ǘƻ Yф ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ŘƻƎǎ ǿŜ ŎŀǊŜ ŦƻǊΦ  Yф Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǊŜǎŎǳƛƴƎ ŘƻƎǎ ŦƻǊ ƻǾŜǊ нр ȅŜŀǊǎ ŀƴŘ ǿƛǘƘ 
ȅƻǳǊ ƘŜƭǇ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜ ŦƻǊ ŀƴƻǘƘŜǊ нр ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻǊ ǳƴǝƭ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ƴƻ ƭƻƴƎŜǊ ƴŜŜŘŜŘ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ŜǾŜǊȅ ŘƻƎ Ƙŀǎ ŀ ƭƻǾπ
ƛƴƎ ƘƻƳŜΦ  
 
¢ƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ Ƴŀƴȅ ǿŀȅǎ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ Yф ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ǿƛƭƭ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳǊ ƭŜƎŀƭ ŀŘǾƛǎƻǊ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ȅƻǳ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘƛǎ 
ǾŜǊȅ Ŝŀǎȅ ǇǊƻŎŜǎǎ ǘƘŀǘ ƳŜŀƴǎ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŘƻƎǎΦ Yф wŜǎŎǳŜ Ŏŀƴƴƻǘ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜ ǘƻ ǊŜǎŎǳŜ ŘƻƎǎ ǿƛǘƘƻǳǘ ȅƻǳǊ 
ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘΦ  ¸ƻǳǊ ƭŜƎŀŎȅΣ ƴƻ ƳŀǧŜǊ ǿƘŀǘ ǎƛȊŜΣ ƳŜŀƴǎ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ŘƻƎǎ ŀƴŘ Ƙƻǿ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ ƘŜƭǇ ǘƘŜƳΦ  ²ƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ 
ŀǇǇǊƻǾŀƭ ǿŜ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ƭŜƎŀŎȅ ōȅ ŘƛǎǇƭŀȅƛƴƎ ŀ ǇƭŀǉǳŜ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ƴŀƳŜ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ aŜƳƻǊƛŀƭ 
DŀǊŘŜƴΦ    
 
Yф wŜǎŎǳŜ Ŏŀƴ ŀƭǎƻ ŎŀǊŜ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ōŜƭƻǾŜŘ ŘƻƎ ǿƘŜƴ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ƴƻ ƭƻƴƎŜǊ Řƻ ǎƻΦ  Yф Ƙŀǎ ŀ ǇǊƻ-ƭƛŦŜ ǇƻƭƛŎȅ ŀƴŘ ǿƛƭƭ 
ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜ ƭƻǾŜ ŀƴŘ ŎŀǊŜ ǳƴǝƭ ǊŜ-ƘƻƳŜŘ ƛƴ ŀ ƭƻǾƛƴƎ ŦŀƳƛƭȅΦ    
CƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŜƳŀƛƭ ōƻƻƪƪŜŜǇŜǊϪƪфŘƻƎǊŜǎŎǳŜΦƻǊƎΦŀǳΦ  

 

Thank you ! Your gift will mean so much to the dogs we save and care for.  

!.b уп пно фрф пуо 
tƘƻƴŜΥ  фрум фллр 
ру {ǳƴǎƘƛƴŜ tƭŀŎŜ 
bŀƳōŜŜƭǳǇ  снлт  
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I have to say, Keto has been such a wonderful dog to join our family. He is so well behaved and everyone 

who meets him says what wonderful manners and what a well behaved dog he is. 

He has been fixed and I can tell you he wasnõt very happy with me for a couple of days. My daughter abso-

lutely loves him and as we have 50/50 shared care, one week on one week off. Keto gets to go with her on 

her motherõs week on. Loves the car and bush walks.  

Please see attached photos of our beautiful boy who has grown to be a 

very much loved member of our families.   Dean 

YŜǘƻ 

Seasonõs Greetings to all our readers 

K9 Rescue Adoption Day  

Introducing our next fun filled Adoption Day  on 

Saturday 8th December from 10am to 3pm.   

 

We are very grateful to Pet City for sponsoring 

the event for us. 

 
We will be having a sausage sizzle, Ƴŀƴȅ {ǘŀƭƭǎ ƛƴπ

ŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ tŜǘ !ŎŎŜǎǎƻǊƛŜǎ ŀƴŘ ¢ǊŜŀǘǎΣ ǿƘƛǘŜ ŜƭŜǇƘŀƴǘΣ 
tŜŜƭ ±ƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊ wŜǎƻǳǊŎŜ /ŜƴǘǊŜΣ Dh{!/Σ .ŀǎƛŎ 
¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜΣ !ƎŀǘŜ bŀǘǳǊŀƭƭȅΣ ǇƭŀƴǘǎΣ  ŎƻũŜŜ ŎǊǳƛǎŜǊΣ 
ŘƻƎ ǿŀǎƘΣ ŦŀƛǊȅ ƅƻǎǎ ŀƴŘ ƳƻǊŜΦ 
 
There will be kennel tours and a K9 doggie parade, 

free face painting and free lollies.  

 

IŀǾŜ ȅƻǳǊ ǇƘƻǘƻ ǘŀƪŜƴ ǿƛǘƘ CŀǘƘŜǊ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ŀƴŘ 
ǘƘŜ 9ƭǾŜǎΦ 
 

Social dogs are welcome to come down on the 

day, but must always be on a lead and you can have 

your pet painted by K9 Artist, Peter Garside by  

emailing him a picture of your pet to paint from . 

Following the AGM at K9, a new sign was 

unveiled on the volunteer centre to recognise 

all the work Graeme Cox has done for K9 

 

Photo: Graeme Cox and President Carol Carter 

Appreciation  


